SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - March 13, 2025

John Downing Named Official of the Year – The National Football Foundation - Walter Zable Chapter has named John Downing as the 2025 Official of the Year.  He will be honored, along with many high school players and coaches, at their annual Scholarship Awards Banquet on Friday April 11th at 5:30pm at the Doubletree Hotel San Diego in Mission Valley.
 
Let’s gather at this event and support the long and celebrated career of our own John Downing!  The price is $85 which includes dinner and a ton of fun and fellowship.  John deserves our support so let’s all purchase our tickets and make sure to list John Downing as the recipient we are supporting as Official of the Year.  If we enter that information, they will place us together at tables so we can cheer on John as one large group,
 
The link to purchase tickets is found here.  I encourage you to purchase as soon as possible, as ticket prices increase after March 23 by $10 a seat. 
 
If you have any problems or questions please contact:
Natalia Mendez
National Football Foundation - Walter Zable Chapter
T: 619.738.5010 | nffsandiego@gmail.com 
www.nffsandiego.org | Follow us on Twitter @nffsdchapter[image: ]
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